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The HUD Renewal of the Urbana HOME Consortium was on the agenda of the May 12, 2003 
Committee of the Whole.   
 
As such, the item was submitted to Council for consideration, prior to review by the Urbana 
Community Development Commission.  This was done due the short timeframe to submit the 
required renewal documents to HUD. 
 
The Urbana Community Development Commission held their regular meeting at 7:00 PM Tuesday, 
May 27, 2003.  While a quorum was not present, the Commission did discuss the two agenda items.  
One of these items was the HUD Renewal of the Urbana HOME Consortium. 
 
After considerable discussion, the Commission members present agreed that favorable comments 
were received on the item and that the comments were consistent with staff recommendations.  
 
This information is being provided to Urbana City Council in-lieu of a formal recommendation by a 
quorum of the Community Development Commission. 
 

 
 
 
 


